
Date: March 8, 2023 

 

Re: Letter in support of SB 2229 

 

Members of the House Political Subdivisions Committee, 

 

My name is Brittany Taciuk and I urge you to pass SB 2229 making curling the official state 

sport of North Dakota. I am a member of the Minot Curling Club and have been curling for 

17 years. It's a sport you can play your entire life. It is also a great sport to enjoy with your 

family. North Dakota has several state, regional, and national championships in curling. My 

curling team started Curling for the Cure and we raise funds for local cancer patients. We 

have been able to do this through learn-to-curls as the local population is wanting to learn 

more and participate in curling.  

In closing, please cast your vote for a Do Pass on SB 2229.  

Thank you, 

Brittany Taciuk 

Minot resident  

 


